

Dear St. Edward Epiphany Families:



Papa John's Pizza wants to thank you ahead of time, for your patronage of **St. Edward Epiphany's FIRST Teacher Delivery Night**. Your participation and support is greatly appreciated. We are excited to partner with Papa John's, who has made monetary contributions to area schools totaling over \$56,000 from last year's Teacher Delivery Nights! Not to mention the vast number of prizes from which our teachers and students have the chance to benefit! Mark your calendars and set your tables for the most FUN Fundraiser EVER:

Wednesday, March 22, 2017

On 3-22-17 we will be having our first Papa John's Pizza "Teacher Delivery" school night. During the hours of 5:00 PM – 7:30 PM, all orders for St. Edward Epiphany will be delivered by school staff members. When you order from the Papa John's <u>Robious Rd</u> location, on your pizza night,

20% of the sales and 100% of the tips

received from St. Edward Epiphany orders will be donated to our school. Place your orders early to ensure your delivery order is included, and then wait to see which school member will ring your doorbell. If you pick up your pizza, you can have your picture taken with Mr. Slice or members of the school staff!

Only \$15 to participate in the Most FUN Fundraiser Event of the YEAR!

To ensure St. Edward Epiphany benefits from the full extent of this fundraiser, order ahead online at:

WWW.PJRVA.COM/SCHOOLS

This is a fundraising event for your child's school. To maximize the amount donated back to your school, please order, by the due date, directly from the specials listed on the website. Although Papa John's happily accepts discount coupons any other time you place your order, coupons and other specials cannot be used toward fundraiser night purchases. Prices include all taxes and fees.

Valid Only at this Location!
10054 Robiuos Rd
804-330-9000